
Our Company
Mangrove Inspired is thrilled to
present our new collection, Simple
EMDR, offering practical and
affordable products. Our focus is on
creating user-friendly items, and we
are confident in our success. Feel
free to explore our website or reach
out to us for further discussions.
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Let's
Connect

Website

Email

www.mangrove.com.au

sales@mangrove.com.au

MANGROVES REMIND US OF OUR INNER
STRENGTHAND COURAGE DURING TIMES
OF STRUGGLE AND UPHEAVAL. THEY
SIGNAL OUR ABILITY TO REMAIN STABLE
AND CALM IN THE PRESENCE OF
ADVERSITY BY “SHORING UP” OUR
RESOURCES.
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Why?

Master Controller

Tappers

Optional
Accessories

The Simple EMDR set includes the
Master Controller, 2 tactile tappers,
a light bar, and our universal
lightbar desk mount. Please note
that headphones are not included.
Alternatively, you can choose to
use a more traditional tripod.

1.Portable Battery Pack

2.Simple EMDR Carry Case

3.Tripod for Lightbar
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Our emphasis lies on people rather
than technology, ensuring that our
products are suitable, dependable,

and non-intrusive. Simple EMDR,
crafted after extensive

consultations with therapists and
trainers, enables you to focus on

your patients.

No connectivity issues, no need for
app downloads, and no complicated
menus to navigate.
All the settings and controls you
require are readily available.
Simply use the Master Controller to
select the number of sets, adjust
tapper amplitude, lightbar color,
length, and speed, trigger distract
or flash modes, and start/stop sets
effortlessly.
You can also modify the phase to
desynchronize the tappers from the
lightbar, allowing for further
customization.
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Also available on line 


